Val Margarit, Ed.D.
Email: drmargarit2021(@gmail.com

Re: Val Margarit
Dear Search Committee:

I am writing this reference at the request of Dr. Val Margarit, who is applying for a
position at your institution.

Dr. Val Margarit, worked with me at Digital Media Arts College (Lynn University) in the
role of faculty and later as the Chair of General Education. At the time, I was the
institution’s Chief Academic Officer. During her employment, Dr. Val Margarit
demonstrated a number of strengths. She was strongly committed to mentoring and
demonstrated remarkable teaching and training skills. She demonstrated exceptional
skills in both online and residential course development and teaching strategies. She
coordinated the general education department and ensured that the strategic goals of the
core programs and general education courses were met through effective curriculum
development, engagement with various departments and community groups, events and
faculty recruitment.

Dr. Val Margarit frequently demonstrated exceptional passion for the development of
those around her, and a commitment to lifelong learning. In almost three decades of
higher education, I’ve met very few individuals with such a robust passion and
commitment to each and every student's success. In conclusion, after a review of the job
description and based on what was demonstrated by Dr. Val Margarit during the period
we worked together, she would be an exceptional candidate for a faculty position at your
institution.

If you need any additional information, feel free to contact me at 502-413-8679 or by email at
dlawrence@sullivan.edu anytime.

Sincerely,

Dr. Diana Lawrence Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs & Provost
Sullivan University
dlawrence@sullivan.edu - 502-413-8679



mailto:dlawrence@sullivan.edu

